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8th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Outside Play Resources 
As part of our school’s new lunch playtime project (OPAL) we would really welcome some donations to help 
our children enjoy and make the most of their play.  
 
It would be lovely if you could send the following items please… 
 

 Dolls and Accessories 

 Dressing up clothes   

 Large action figures/Animals/Cars 

 Pushchairs (toy and real size) 

 Pipes (guttering). 
 
Please note we really appreciate all donations but ask that anything you send in is clean and safe for our 
children to use. Thank you  
 
Regards 
 

Marie-Louise Binks 

 
Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher 


